
 

​
Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Thank you for applying to Pre-K Counts at Cumru Elementary. As a friendly reminder, applications will 
not be considered complete without the items listed below. Before submitting your application, please 
use this checklist to verify that you have included all necessary documents with your application: 

⃝ 2025-2026 Pre-K Counts Enrollment Form 

⃝ Copy of 2024 Income Tax Form 

⃝ Birth Certificate 

⃝ Private Dental Form 

⃝ Private Physical Exam Form 

⃝ Proof of health insurance for student 

⃝ Proof of Immunization 

⃝ All 

⃝ DPT (after 4th birthday) 

​ ​ ⃝ IPV 

​ ​ ⃝ Varivax or Date of chickenpox disease: ________________________ 

⃝ MMR #_______________________ 

⃝ Hepatitis B #_______________________ 

⃝ Proof of Residency (2 forms required) 

​ ​ ⃝ Driver’s License or state ID 

​ ​ ⃝ Mortgage or lease agreement 

​ ​ ⃝ Electric bill 

          ⃝ IEP (if applicable for your child) 

Please bring your completed application, copies of the documents listed above, and your child to your 
Pre-K Application Day. To select your Pre-K Application Day, please visit bit.ly/PreKAppDays and 

complete the form. If you have any questions, please contact Kristen Gerhard, Pre-K Coordinator, at 
Kristen.gerhard@gmsd.org or 610-775-5081. Thank you, we look forward to meeting you and your 

child!​
 


